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1. HEADLINE INFORMATION 
 
Summary 
 

 The CCG is required to publish a set of Commissioning Intentions 
each financial year.  These documents are published in October of 
the preceding year so that any significant changes are notified to 
providers with the required six months’ notice.  They are based on 
the JSNA and engagement with patients, public and other 
stakeholders.  A summary of the Commissioning Intentions and 
the full Commissioning Intentions are attached with this document. 

   
Contribution to plans 
and strategies 

 The Commissioning Intentions contribute to all significant 
strategies for the CCG with main ones being: 
• NHS 5 Year Forward View 
• Out of Hospital Strategy 
• Long Term Conditions Strategy 
• QIPP plans 

   
Financial Cost  Commissioning Intentions inform how areas of health spend will be 

utilised in the coming year. 
   
Relevant Policy  
Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee 

 External Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

   
Ward(s) affected  All 

 
 
2.  RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Health and Wellbeing Board notes and comments on the Hillingdon CCG 
Commissioning Intentions for 2016/17. 
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